
A Note from Mrs Jameson 

Welcome back.  I hope you all had a lovely half term break and enjoyed a lovely time together.  
I think we were all ready for a recharge and the October half term hopefully allowed for every-
one to do just that.   

It’s that time of year again when coughs, colds and bugs of all varieties are at large.  In school 
we continue to take precautions to keep us all healthy such as ventilating rooms, encouraging 
hand hygiene, covering our mouth when we cough and sneeze etc.  We do have members of 
our school community with covid so I have attached a remainder to the newsletter of the pro-
tocol to follow should you think your child may have it.  It is always useful to let us know if a 
family member has it too.  We no longer let you know if covid is in the class unless we are 
asked to do so by Public Health England.  This is usually when we have lots of cases in one 
class. 

Please can you make sure that your child always has their coat with them in school and if you 
are sending in hats, scarves and gloves, that they are named.  Thank you. 

This week we had the photographer in school.  Your proofs and details of how you can order 
will be sent to you next week.  We always find that the individual photos make good Christmas 
presents and school does get commission for your orders which goes in to our school fund to 
help subsidise the cost of visits and visitors to school. 

Black History Month 

This week it was the turn of Class 2 to share with us their learning.  Through acting, narrating 
and song the children told us the inspirational story of a young lady called Mari Copeny.   Mari 
Copeny, at the age of  8, when the Flint Water Crisis began in Flint USA, decided to use her 
voice to help out her community and to fight for the kids in Flint. The president listened and 
since then she has expanded her effort to help communities across the nation dealing with 
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Pupil of the Week 
   This week our Pupil of the Week is  

Harper 

Class 2.   

Congratulations 

Diary Dates for  Autumn Term 2022 

Thursday 17th November  Sports Hall athletics at Driffield 
    Class 3 am , Class 4 pm 

Friday 18th November   Children in Need 

Friday 2nd December  Christmas Fair 

Wednesday 7th December  Reception, Year 1 and 2 Nativity 10 
    am 

Thursday 8th December  Reception, Year 1 and 2 Nativity 10 
    am Adults only performance 

Tuesday 13th December  Panto at Brid Spa R-Y6 

Wednesday 14th December  KS2 Christmas party pm 

Thursday 15th December  EYFS and Class 2 Christmas Party 
    am 

Friday 18th November  Children in Need Day 

Friday 2nd December  Christmas Fair TBC 

Friday 16th December  Carol Service at St Martin’s Church  
    2pm 

End of term 

Tuesday 3rd January  Staff Training Day 

Wednesday 4th January  School opens 

 

 

Remember, Remember the 5th November 
This week all of the children have had a safety talk from the Humberside fire 
and rescue service, giving the children important messages about bonfire 
night and firework safety.  Whether you are attending a private or organized 
event, we hope you all enjoy this lovely tradition and hope that you all do it 
safely. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Poppy merchandise is now on sale.  Donations will go to the Poppy Appeal run by the Roy-
al British Legion. 

Tiddlers is back! 
Our adult and child group will be starting up again on Wednesday af-

ternoons in the school hall from 1.45pm to 3.10pm.   

Cost £2 per session.  Come along for crafts, singing, story and a chat.  

From 0 - 4.  Please tell your friends. 

The first session back is Wednesday 9th November.   



Covid Reminder 
 

Children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and 
avoid contact with other people, where they can. They can return to school and 
resume normal activities 24 hours after they no longer have a high temperature 
and are well enough to attend.  

If a child has a positive COVID-19 test result or displays symptoms including 
high temperature, fever or chills, they should stay at home and avoid contact 
with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test. At the end of this 
period, if a child has a high temperature or feels unwell, they should continue 
to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until 24 hours after they 
no longer have a high temperature and they feel well enough to resume nor-
mal activities.  

After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the risk of 
passing the infection on to others is much lower. This is because children tend 
to be infectious to other people for less time than adults. Children and young 
people who usually go to school and who live with someone who has a positive 
COVID-19 test result should continue to attend as normal. Contacts of those 
with a positive test result or children who have contact with someone with a 
positive test result do not need to stay away from school.  

The same advice applies to adults but their isolation period is 5 days not 3.   

Please inform school of any illness your child has. 


